                                                       EAST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL

                                   SITE BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS

                                                                           (MINUTES)

                                                  GLENDALE, KY       JUNE 8, 2005

The East Hardin Middle School Site Based Decision Making Council met at East Hardin Middle School at  9:10  A.M., on the    8th      day of                    June__             2005,

With the following members present:

(1.)  Paul C. Connelly, Jr.     (2.)  Todd Haydon     (3.)  Kate Bateman     (4.)  Bob Wade

(5.)  Carla Wallace
Call to Order  - Mr. Paul Connelly called the meeting to order.

SY 04-05 Order #19 -  Approval of the May 11, 2005 Regular SBDM Meeting Minutes – The motion was made by Kate Bateman and seconded by Carla Wallace to approve the minutes of the May 11, 2005 Regular SBDM Meeting.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the minutes were approved.

Recognition of Visitors  -   Leah Krisher  -  Counselor                                       

Committee Reports

Budget Committee –  No Report.

Climate Committee – No Report. 

Curriculum Committee – No Report.

Professional Development Committee – No Report.

Technology Committee –  Mr. Connelly gave a quick update on where things stood on our new lab in the Tech. Ed. building.  All the wiring has been completed and we are waiting on someone from Buildings and Grounds to do some repair work on the walls/module areas.  Ms. Carruthers has ordered the new computers and software for this lab.  Ms. Decker has moved some of her items over already and is starting to set things up.

Textbook Committee – Mr. Connelly reported that the textbook orders have been sent to Doris Keplinger at the Central Office and she will be placing those orders after July 1st.

Section 7 Requests –  Mr. Connelly included a copy of all the requests East Hardin had made for Section 7 money in the council member’s packets and had designated on this handout which ones the Board of Education had approved for funding.  The items approved were:  1) Resurface Parking Lot; 2) Additional Related Arts Teacher; and 3) Science Equipment. 

Personnel Update – Mr. Connelly included a copy of the most recent updates regarding personnel issues in the council member’s packets.  As of today, he is still searching for a Social Studies teacher to replace one of our recent hires that left us for another school in our district.  Mr. Connelly is in the process of making contact with a few leads and setting up interviews.

The next personnel issue Mr. Connelly discussed was filling the new ½ Counselor position.  Since this position is strictly a half-time position and will not be paired up with anything else, Mr. Connelly’s preference is to hire a retired person vs. hiring an in-house teacher. If he hires an in-house teacher for this position then he would have to post and hire another ½ teacher to fill the spot that would become vacant by doing that.  Discussion followed on the advantages and disadvantages of hiring a retired person vs. the in-house teacher for this ½ position.  Mr. Haydon wanted to go on record as being opposed to filling the ½ Counselor position with a retired person.

Scheduling Adjustments – Leah Krisher distributed copies of the new schedules to each of the council members and explained the schedules to them.  The Content Mastery classes were discussed.  Ms. Krisher informed the Council that she will be setting up a time to meet with all the teachers who will be teaching a Content Mastery class. 

Review of Accident Reports – Mr. Connelly reported on each of the accident reports with the Council.  He informed the Council that there were no major accidents or any mishaps that had to do with safety issues.

Correspondence – None.

New Business – Mr. Haydon brought up several issues that need to be addressed before the start of school next year.  Those issues are:

1) Tardy Issues

2) Cokes & Candy Sales

3) Consistency with Breakfast Duty

4) Students With No Agenda Book

5) Headphones in the Classroom

6) Book Bags

7) Dress Code

Mr. Connelly suggested these issues be brought up on Organizational Day so that the entire faculty is aware of them and they are being handled the same by everyone.

Other – None.

SY 04-05 Order #20  -  Motion to Adjourn the June 8, 2005 Regular SBDM Meeting – The motion was made by Bob Wade and seconded by Todd Haydon to adjourn the June 8, 2005 Regular SBDM meeting.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the meeting was adjourned.

                                    Signed___________________________________________

                                                               Paul C. Connelly, Jr.         Chairperson 

                                    Signed___________________________________________

                                                                Bob Wade             Vice-Chairperson             

                                    Signed____________________________________________

                                                                Kate Bateman       Elected Alternate Chairperson
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